Draft new Corrigendum 1 to ITU-T Recommendation H.310

Broadband audiovisual communication systems and terminals

Summary

The changes introduced by this corrigendum reflect corrections and clarifications identified in the existing Implementors’ Guide to Recommendation H.310. They incorporate developments in the DSS2 signalling work (Q.2941.2 in particular) subsequent to the approval of H.310 (09/98).
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